
Student Services Planning and Budget Meeting Notes 
Wednesday, November 19, 2008 

Administration Conf. Rm. 109 
 
Attending:   Beckum, Glapion, Griffin, Hunter, Irvin, Kawazoe, LeBleu-Burns, Marquez, Moberg, Sellitti, Winters 
Item Discussion/Comments Outcome 
 
State of the 
Budget for the 
years 08-09 & 
09-10. 
 

 
Continued discussion regarding the ramifications of the mid year cuts for 08-09 and the 
implications for 09-10. 
Comments included that Griffin would meet with SS managers to discuss what we want 
to maintain and how we can continue to advocate. 
There was a suggestion that the group focus on planning for 09-10 – how we can be 
more effective with less. 
Griffin requested that programs provide their dean/manager with their priorities. 
Griffin will work to make sure all administrators are aware of the impact on the 
underrepresented students. 
To date the college has not been asked to do anything and probably won’t until January 
and the hope is there won’t be an across the board hiring freeze versus staying flexible 
and fill important positing so we can keep going.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C:  Espinosa-Pieb, Hawk, Murphy 

 
 
 
 
 

 


